

3 William Booker Yard, The Street, Walberton, West Sussex. BN18 OPF

Tel: 01243 572433 www.thesussexsnowdroptrust.com email: office@snowdroptrust.com

Sussex County Bowls (Men's section)

Dear John and all the members of the Sussex County Bowls (Men's section)

Thank you for the amazing donation of £2,684. It was lovely to see you again John when you came to the office to bring us the money you have raised recently. What an incredible and busy year you have had fund raising for us.

We have just come to the end of celebrating 30 years since we founded Snowdrop, and the Snowdrop Paediatric nurses are as vital now as they were 30 years ago. Today there are 68 children who are on the Snowdrop pathway, local children who have been diagnosed with life threatening illnesses, such as cancer, brain tumours, leukaemia, and organ diseases. The nurses visit the children at home, give advice to parents, take bloods, give medications and so much more. Our counsellors are busier than ever supporting parents and children who are on the very stressful and difficult journey from diagnosis, to in most cases, full recovery.

Nowadays, because of new medications, treatments, and groundbreaking operations, thankfully, most Snowdrop children now live to adulthood and will collect their pensions.

Your donation is so important, and on behalf of the Snowdrop families, thank you very, very much.

I wish you all a very Happy Christmas,

Diana Levantine

Chairman and Co-Founder



